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Subject:  Telstra's comments on delinking licenses from networks from
delivery of services by way of Vertual Network Operators (VNO)

To:  
Date:  15/01/15 09:49 PM
From:  

'advmn@trai.gov.in' <advmn@trai.gov.in> 

"Gulati <>, Sanjeev <Sanjeev.Gulati@team.telstra.com> 

Dear Sir,

We hereby submitted that Telstra Telecommunications Private Limited supports to the comments submitted by our association
ACTO to TRAI on consultation paper on "Delinking licenses from networks from delivery of services by way of Vertual Network
Operators (VNO)".

For your information and record please.

Regards
Sanjeev Gulati
Head of Regulatory, India
For Telstra Telecommunications
Email: sanjeev.gulati@team.telstra.com
Mobile: +91-9971002781


